
Date:  May 10, 2021  Kind of Meeting:  Budget Hearing   
Where Held:  LaFargeville Central    
Members Present:    Members Absent: 
Jada Walldroff, Vice-President   Sheryl Wilson 
Matthew Duffany        
Matthew Timerman 
Mary Ford-Waterman 
 
 

Others Present: 
Travis Hoover, Superintendent 

Steven Newcombe, Secondary Principal 
Jaycee Welsh, Elementary Principal 

Nicole Parliament, Business Manager 
Michelle Papin, District Clerk 

 
Mrs. Jada Walldroff, Vice-President, called the Budget Hearing to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Mr. Matthew Duffany made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Mary Ford-Waterman to dismiss the 
reading of the official meeting notice place in the Thousand Island Sun.  Motion is  
approved 4-0.  
 
Mrs. Nicole Parliament, Business Manager shared facts of the proposed 2021-22 budget.   
 
The budget is $11,900,000 is a decrease of last year’s budget of 1.08% and a 0% increase in the 
tax levy.   
 
Mrs. Mary Ford-Waterman announced that Mrs. Jada Walldroff will be running unopposed for 
the five-year seat which she currently holds. 
 
Mr. Matthew Timerman made a motion, seconded by Mr. Matthew Duffany to adjourn the 
meeting at 6:43 p.m.  Motion is approved 4-0. 
 
 
 
 

Michelle Papin 
District Clerk 
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